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An invitation to write a monograph on the occasion of the centennial of the IMU   
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
The IMU was founded in 1920, and on the occasion of the upcoming centennial, the IMU EC 
proudly announces an invitation to write a monograph. The invitation is open for all. Please 
see the attachment for further details. 
 
The deadline for submitting a bid is 1 August 2019. 
 
The project is generously funded by the Klaus Tschira Foundation in Heidelberg, Germany. 
 
Regards 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union    
 
 
PS: The IMU is also planning an event to celebrate its centennial. 
Further details will follow when available.   
 
 
 
Encl. 
− Details regarding writing the monograph    
 
 
 

https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2019-2020/IMU%20AO%20CL%2010_2019_IMU_book_v2.pdf

